Google Drive S In 30 Minutes 2nd Edition
The Unofficial Guide To The New Google
Drive S Sheets Slides
Yeah, reviewing a books Google Drive s In 30 Minutes 2nd Edition The
Unofficial Guide To The New Google Drive s Sheets Slides could amass your
close associates listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be
successful. As understood, attainment does not recommend that you have
fabulous points.
Comprehending as competently as deal even more than additional will come up
with the money for each success. next-door to, the revelation as with ease as
insight of this Google Drive s In 30 Minutes 2nd Edition The Unofficial Guide
To The New Google Drive s Sheets Slides can be taken as without difficulty as
picked to act.

Google Sheets Reference and Cheat
Sheet i30 Media Staff 2015-08-01 This
reference and cheat sheet contains
tips, examples, and easy-to-read
annotated screenshots of Google
Sheets, the free online spreadsheet
program and Microsoft Excel
alternative. The four-panel reference
is printed on 8.5 by 11 inch highquality card stock, perfect for
desks, walls, and shelves. It has
holes for three-ring binders. Topics
include:* Overview of Google Sheets
on the Web, including annotated
screenshots of the main page and
formatting toolbar.* Sheets basics:
Creating, renaming, saving, and
copying spreadsheets* How to edit
while offline* How to add, edit, and
hide data* How to import and export
.txt, .csv, .pdf, and .xlsx files*
Examples of basic formulas,
functions, auto-fill* How to perform
simple math and calculate averages*
Sorting and filtering data* How to
create a chart or graph* Keyboard
shortcuts for Chromebooks, Windows,
and OS X Note that the Google Sheets
Reference and Cheat Sheet does not

cover Google Drive, Google Docs,
Google Slides, or other applications
in Google's free online office suite.
Publisher i30 Media offers separate
cheat sheets and references for
Google Drive and Google Docs in the
Google Drive Reference and Cheat
Sheet (ISBN 9781939924438) and the
Google Docs Reference and Cheat Sheet
(ISBN 9781939924445).The Google
Sheets Reference and Cheat Sheet was
created by the publisher of the topselling guides Google Drive & Docs In
30 Minutes, LinkedIn In 30 Minutes,
Excel Basics In 30 Minutes, and other
titles.
The GRE Test For Dummies Suzee Vlk
2002-09-01 Whether you’re a college
senior or someone who graduated years
ago, you’ll want this friendly guide
to help you ace the GRE and get into
the grad school of your choice. Suzee
Vlk, a test-prep guru with nearly
thirty years of coaching experience
supplies you with: Up-to-date sample
questions Two complete practice tests
Guidance on how to approach each type
of question Tips on how to avoid test
tricks and traps Relaxation
techniques that keep you calm and
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focused Hints on how to beat the
clock Comprehensive reviews of the
basics in all categories With Suzee
as your guide, you’ll discover how to
think the GRE. You’ll identify the
point behind each of the various
styles and types of questions and
understand what each is meant to
test. And you’ll gain the confidence
you need to: Have the last word on
sentence completions, antonyms,
analogies, reading comprehension, and
analytical writing questions Take the
full measure of the geometry and
algebra questions Hand in an
incomparable performance on
quantitative comparison and problemsolving questions Revised to address
the test’s new computer-adaptive
format, The GRE Test For Dummies arms
you with everything you need to
vanquish the beast standing between
you and the graduate program of your
choice.
PC Magazine 1988
Dropbox In 30 Minutes, Second Edition
Ian Lamont 2016-04-25 Updated in 2017
to cover the new Dropbox interface
and features! What is Dropbox, and
how can you get the most out of
Dropbox on your computer, phone, or
tablet? In Dropbox In 30 Minutes (2nd
Edition), award-winning technology
journalist Ian Lamont uses step-bystep instructions, screenshots, and a
touch of humor to explain everything
from basic Dropbox installation steps
to best practices for Dropbox
sharing. In a single sitting, this
quick and easy guide will help you
get the most out of Dropbox on your
computer, phone, or tablet. The
second edition of this popular
Dropbox book includes updated
chapters as well as additional
sections describing new Dropbox
features of the Dropbox application
for Windows and Mac PCs and laptops,
the Dropbox app for iOS devices
(including the Dropbox app for
iPhones and iPads), and the Dropbox

app for Android phones and tablets.
The Dropbox manual also covers many
useful features of Dropbox.com for
backing up, sharing, and recovering
files. In addition, the book's
popular Dropbox FAQ has been
expanded. What's inside * Dropbox
system requirements * How Dropbox
works in the cloud * Installing
Dropbox on Windows PCs (Dropbox on
Windows 7 and earlier, Dropbox on
Windows 10 and Windows 8) *
Installing Dropbox on Macs (macOS),
iOS and Android * Saving files to
Dropbox * Working with Dropbox
folders and files * Dropbox
preferences and Selective Sync *
Opening a file or folder from a
second computer * Dropbox mobile app:
Downloading/uploading files * Dropbox
Camera Upload for backing up and
transferring photos from your mobile
phone * Dropbox sharing via links *
Dropbox collaboration Dropbox In 30
Minutes also includes an unofficial
FAQ that answers the following
questions: * How can I get free space
on Dropbox? * How secure is Dropbox?
* How do I delete Dropbox? * Why is
Dropbox taking so long to sync? * Are
Dropbox Business and Dropbox Pro
accounts worth the extra cost? * How
can I recover deleted Dropbox files?
* What is Dropbox Paper and is it a
substitute for Microsoft Word or
Google Docs? * What are Dropbox
comments? * What happens when the
same file is opened simultaneously on
more than one computer? * What are
third-party Dropbox apps? What
readers are saying about this Dropbox
book Thousands of satisfied readers
have purchased this Dropbox book or
downloaded the Dropbox ebook edition.
While Dropbox In 30 Minutes is
intended for beginners, even
experienced users will discover a few
new Dropbox tricks. Here's what real
readers are saying: "This was truly a
30-minute Dropbox tutorial. I have
mastered the basics without bugging
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my 20-year-old son! Yahoo!" "I have
read Ian's books on Dropbox and
Google Drive/Docs. He's an excellent
writer, and the books are highly
worthwhile, especially for people new
to these applications." "A short but
thorough introduction to Dropbox. In
my opinion, this is highly
recommendable book for those who are
approaching Dropbox or who need it
for work and cooperative projects."
"I didn't know how to use Dropbox
when I bought this book, and after
reading it, I was able to set up my
account and to use it with my
students. It is short and to the
point. I am a beginner and much of
these online storage options are new
to me, but I was able to read the
book and to then use the app." Buy
your copy today! Note: Dropbox In 30
Minutes is not affiliated with "For
Dummies" books, Dropbox, or other
services referenced in the guide. In
30 Minutes® is a registered trademark
of publisher i30 Media Corp. All
rights reserved.
GRE For Dummies Ron Woldoff
2011-12-06 A complete guide to score
your highest on the GRE—now with a
bonus CD-ROM The Education Testing
Service announced recently that
changes to the 2011 GRE test are the
most significant updates to the exam
to date. The new computer-based test
is intended to measure skills that
are truly critical to performing well
in graduate or business school. GRE
For Dummies, Premier 7th Edition with
CD-ROM, provides students with an
updated study guide for the
redesigned GRE, as well as multiple
practice tests, including additional
content and two additional practice
tests on the CD-ROM that are not
available in the standard edition of
the book. The information included in
this revised and expanded Premier
edition prepares readers to achieve
their maximum score on this
challenging exam. Here, you'll get an

updated study guide for the newly
configured GRE test and three tests
that model real GRE questions, plus
two additional tests on the CD-ROM.
It covers all the sections you'll
encounter on the actual exam—verbal
reasoning, quantitative reasoning,
and analytical writing. An updated
test prep guide to the GRE Strategies
for all the question types on the
2011 exam Two fully revised practice
tests and one brand new practice test
plus two additional timed tests on
the CD-ROM—for a total of 5 practice
tests Hundreds of practice questions
with detailed explanations and walkthroughs Everything you need to know
to conquer the three sections of the
exam—verbal reasoning, quantitative
reasoning, and analytical writing 500
vocabulary terms most likely to
appear on the test, plus 300
vocabulary flashcards on the CD-ROM
With clear, straight-forward advice
and written in an approachable, easyto-understand manner, GRE For
Dummies, Premier 7th Edition with CDROM is your ticket to scoring your
highest on the new GRE.
Top 50 Markets Sponsor 1968
Annual Book of ASTM Standards
American Society for Testing and
Materials 1981 Index to ASTM
standards issued as last part of each
vol.
Circular 1906
PC World 1989
Current Housing Reports 1984
Motivation Eva Dreikurs Ferguson 1976
Practical Applications and
Experiences in K-20 Blended Learning
Environments Kyei-Blankson, Lydia
2013-12-31 Learning environments
continue to change considerably and
is no longer confined to the face-toface classroom setting. As learning
options have evolved, educators must
adopt a variety of pedagogical
strategies and innovative
technologies to enable learning.
Practical Applications and
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Experiences in K-20 Blended Learning
Environments compiles pedagogical
strategies and technologies and their
outcomes that have been successfully
applied in blended instruction.
Highlighting best practices as
elementary, secondary, and tertiary
educational levels; this book is a
vital tool for educators who teach or
plan to teach in blended learning
environments and for researchers
interested in the area of blended
education knowledge.
Dropbox in 30 Minutes, Second
Edition) Ian Lamont 2014-04-08 Learn
how to master Dropbox, a desktop and
mobile app for storing and sharing
photos, documents, spreadsheets, and
other computer files. Topics include
installation, collaboration,
security, and the Camera Upload
feature for automatically backing up
smartphone photos.
Essentials of Sleep Medicine M.
Safwan Badr
Occupational Ergonomics 1997
Creating a Framework for Dissertation
Preparation: Emerging Research and
Opportunities Moffett, Noran L.
2019-08-02 The dissertation processes
across various disciplines are
considered complicated, tedious, and
confusing. The professional community
of scholars have contributed
monumental works on methodology for
specific disciplines; however, none
have comprehensively created a
framework which addresses these
issues. Creating a Framework for
Dissertation Preparation: Emerging
Research and Opportunities is a
critical research publication that
provides relevant lived experiences
and frameworks from across various
disciplines that support theoretical
frameworks and conceptual frameworks
of the dissertation process.
Featuring a range of topics such as
criminal justice, information
security, and professional
development, this book is ideal for

graduate program administrators,
deans, department chairs,
professionals, dissertation advisors,
educators, administrators,
academicians, and researchers.
Qualitative Research in Practice
Sharan B. Merriam 2019-01-04 A
practical introduction to qualitative
research across fields and
disciplines Qualitative Research in
Practice offers a hands-on
introduction to qualitative research
design, methods, data, and analysis.
Designed as a companion text for any
course involving qualitative
research, this book explores the
different types of qualitative
studies with relevant examples and
analysis by the researchers
themselves. The workbook format makes
it easy to use in the classroom or
the field, and the depth of
information makes it a valuable
resource for students of social work,
psychology, counseling, management,
education, health care, or any field
in which qualitative research is
conducted. While quantitative
research is primarily concerned with
numerical data, qualitative research
methods are more flexible,
responsive, and open to contextual
information. To a qualitative
researcher, a situation is defined by
the participants’ perspectives,
making it the primary method of
inquiry for understanding social
phenomena through the lens of
experience. This book introduces the
essentials of qualitative research,
bolstered by expert analysis and
discussion that provides deeper
insight than a traditional textbook
format would allow. Understand the
fundamental nature of qualitative
research Learn how to accurately
assess and evaluate qualitative
research Explore qualitative
research’s many forms and
applications Gain insight on
qualitative research in a variety of
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fields and disciplines How does one
codify an experience? Is it possible
to measure emotion in units?
Qualitative research fills the void
where numbers cannot reach. It is the
best tool we have for studying the
unquantifiable aspects of the human
experience, and it is an essential
tool in a wide variety of fields.
Qualitative Research in Practice
provides translatable skills in a
practical format to quicken your
transition from “learning” to
“using.”
Fundamentals of Industrial Drives
Sarkar B. N.
Foundry Management & Technology 1956
Annual Housing Survey, United States
and Regions 1976 Pt. A. General
housing characteristics.--pt. B.
Indicators of housing and
neighborhood quality.--pt. C.
Financial characteristics of the
housing inventory.--pt. D. Housing
characteristics of recent movers.
Labor Arbitration Awards 1997
JKSSB Depot Assistant Exam Guide 2021
Arihant Experts 2021-02-14 1. JKSSB
DEPOT Assistant Class IV is prepared
for the upcoming exam 2. The book is
divided into 6 main sections 3.
Separate section is allotted for
Current Affairs 4. 2 practice sets
for the revision of the concepts 5.
We detailed answers are provided to
all the questions Jammu & Kashmir
Services Selection Boards or JKSSB
has currently released 300 vacancies
for DEPOT Assistant Class IV [Revenue
Department]. Students are required to
have a concrete preparation along
with thorough practice for the
papers. Introducing, all new edition
of “JKSSB DEPOT Assistant Class IV”
that is prepared for the Metric Level
Posts severing as a complete study
guide for those who are appearing for
the upcoming exam. The book divides
whole syllabus into 6 Main Section as
per the prescribed syllabus. A
separate section is allotted to

Current Affairs giving the summarized
information about the events around
the globe. Lastly, it ends with 2
practice sets for the revision of the
concepts. Strictly based on the
latest examination pattern, this
newly revised book is written in a
highly simple language to facilitate
the good understanding. TOC Current
Affairs, Basic English, General
Awareness, Jammu & Kashmir: At a
Glance, Basic Mathematics, Basic
Science, Basic Reasoning, Practice
Sets (1-2).
Connections Maths 7 Edward Duffy 2003
Connections Maths 7 is the first of
two dynamic textbooks and CD-ROM
packages that give complete coverage
of the new Mathematics Stage 4 syll
abus for New South Wales. Features:
outcomes at the start of every
chapter a dynamic full colour design
that clearl y distinguishes theory,
examples, exercises, and features
caref ully graded exercises with
worked examples and solutions linked
to each cartoons offering helpful
hints working mathematically strands
that are fully integrated. These also
feature regularly in chal lenging
sections designed as extension
material which also contain inter
esting historical and real life
context a chapter review to rev ise
and consolidate learning in each
chapter speed skills secti ons to
revise and provide mental arithmetic
skills problem solv ing application
strategies with communication and
reasoning through an i nquiry
approach a comprehensive Diagnostic
test providing a cum ulative review
of learning in all chapters, cross
referenced to each exe rcise
integrated technology activities
literacy skills develop language
skills relevant to each chapter fully
linked icons to accompanying CD-ROM.
The student CD-ROM accompanying this
textb ook can be used at school or at
home for further explanation and
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learnin g Each CD-ROM contains:
interactive worked ex amples movies
related to selected topics offering
explanation f or visual learners.
These feature bright, energetic,
young presenters in appealing
locations technology files featuring
demonstration s preadsheets and
dynamic geometry software the entire
textbook, with hyperlinks to the
above features
Principles of Pediatric and Neonatal
Emergencies Panna Choudhury, Arvind
Bagga, Krishan Chugh, Siddharth Ramji
2011
Excel Basics In 30 Minutes Ian Lamont
2020-01-14 Do you want to learn how
to use Microsoft Excel, for a career
boost, or to better handle numbers,
lists, and other data? This popular
Excel user guide covers basic
spreadsheet concepts, including the
Excel interface, formatting,
functions, formulas, AutoFill,
charts, print, filtering, and
sorting. Step-by-step instructions
are easy to follow, and include many
examples. Instructions apply to Excel
2019, Excel Online, the Excel mobile
apps for Android and iOS, and Google
Sheets.
The Music Technology Cookbook adam
patrick bell 2020-10-27 Featuring 56
lessons by 49 music technology
experts from around the world, The
Music Technology Cookbook is an allin-one guide to the world of music
technology, covering topics like:
composition (with digital audio
workstations such as Ableton,
Soundtrap, GarageBand); production
skills such as recording, editing,
and equalization; creating multimedia
(ringtones, soundscapes, audio books,
sonic brands, jingles); beatmaking;
DJing; programming (Minecraft,
Scratch, Sonic Pi, P5.js); and,
designing instruments (MaKey MaKey).
Each lesson tailored for easy use and
provides a short description of the
activity, keywords, materials needed,

teaching context of the contributing
author, time required, detailed
instructions, modifications for
learners, learning outcomes,
assessment considerations, and
recommendations for further reading.
Music educators will appreciate the
book's organization into five
sections--Beatmaking and Performance;
Composition; Multimedia and
Interdisciplinary; Production;
Programming--which are further
organized by levels beginner,
intermediate, and advanced. Written
for all educational contexts from
community organizations and online
platforms to universities and
colleges, The Music Technology
Cookbook offers a recipe for success
at any level.
New York Magazine 1993-06-28 New York
magazine was born in 1968 after a run
as an insert of the New York Herald
Tribune and quickly made a place for
itself as the trusted resource for
readers across the country. With
award-winning writing and photography
covering everything from politics and
food to theater and fashion, the
magazine's consistent mission has
been to reflect back to its audience
the energy and excitement of the city
itself, while celebrating New York as
both a place and an idea.
Middle Grades Research Journal Larry
G. Daniel 2017-06-01 Middle Grades
Research Journal (MGRJ) is a
refereed, peer reviewed journal that
publishes original studies providing
both empirical and theoretical
frameworks that focus on middle
grades education. A variety of
articles are published quarterly in
March, June, September, and December
of each volume year.
Information and Communications
Technology Diana Pérez Marín
2014-01-01 Are you a student who
wants to become an effective teacher
in the 21st century? Maybe you are a
teacher already? Would you like to
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learn how to take advantage of
educational technologies in order to
achieve your pedagogic goals?
Nowadays, technology is all around
us, but how do we, as teachers, make
the best use of it? Technology has
entered the classroom and most
teachers are not trained in using it
to achieve pedagogic goals. This book
aims to remedy this situation. To do
that, it provides the reader with
many step-by-step guides and solved
exercises, all written in clear
language in a friendly, positive
style. The book demystifies the whole
process of understanding how new
software or hardware works and
introduces techniques to make the
reader comfortable with classroom
technologies. I hope that you enjoy
it and find it useful. Dr. Diana
Pérez Marín received a Ph.D. degree
in Computer Science and Engineering
from the Universidad Autonoma de
Madrid in 2007. She has published
more than 50 papers in journals, such
as the Journal of Educational
Technology, and Society and has
authored the book “ICT in education”
(in Spanish).
Security, Trust, and Regulatory
Aspects of Cloud Computing in
Business Environments Srinivasan, S.
2014-03-31 Emerging as an effective
alternative to organization-based
information systems, cloud computing
has been adopted by many businesses
around the world. Despite the
increased popularity, there remain
concerns about the security of data
in the cloud since users have become
accustomed to having control over
their hardware and software.
Security, Trust, and Regulatory
Aspects of Cloud Computing in
Business Environments compiles the
research and views of cloud computing
from various individuals around the
world. Detailing cloud security,
regulatory and industry compliance,
and trust building in the cloud, this

book is an essential reference source
for practitioners, professionals, and
researchers worldwide, as well as
business managers interested in an
assembled collection of solutions
provided by a variety of cloud users.
Control Engineering 1991
Instrumentation and automatic control
systems.
Skylounge legal, technical, and
financial supplementary study System
Development Corporation 1969
Speed, Distance and Time Tests
Richard McMunn 2011-06 Over 450
sample speed, distance and time test
questions.
MacUser 1996
Inside Sports 1981
Hands-On Machine Learning with
Scikit-Learn, Keras, and TensorFlow
Aurélien Géron 2019-09-05 Through a
series of recent breakthroughs, deep
learning has boosted the entire field
of machine learning. Now, even
programmers who know close to nothing
about this technology can use simple,
efficient tools to implement programs
capable of learning from data. This
practical book shows you how. By
using concrete examples, minimal
theory, and two production-ready
Python frameworks—Scikit-Learn and
TensorFlow—author Aurélien Géron
helps you gain an intuitive
understanding of the concepts and
tools for building intelligent
systems. You’ll learn a range of
techniques, starting with simple
linear regression and progressing to
deep neural networks. With exercises
in each chapter to help you apply
what you’ve learned, all you need is
programming experience to get
started. Explore the machine learning
landscape, particularly neural nets
Use Scikit-Learn to track an example
machine-learning project end-to-end
Explore several training models,
including support vector machines,
decision trees, random forests, and
ensemble methods Use the TensorFlow
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library to build and train neural
nets Dive into neural net
architectures, including
convolutional nets, recurrent nets,
and deep reinforcement learning Learn
techniques for training and scaling
deep neural nets
Regulatory review program United
States. Federal Aviation
Administration 1979
The BrideFit Method M. P. Richards
2013-06-19 The BrideFit Method will
show you how to use principles of
psychology to get your perfect body
without hard work or sacrifices.
Through simple changes of perception,
and new self-knowledge you'll be the
bride you always pictured yourself
being.
Google Drive and Docs in 30 Minutes
(2nd Edition) Ian Lamont 2015-01-26
Updated in 2018! The top-selling
guide to Google’s free online office
suite is now available in a revised
and expanded second edition. Thirty
minutes is all you'll need to get up
to speed with Google Drive, Google
Docs, Google Sheets, and Google
Slides, the free online productivity
suite and alternative to Microsoft
Office. Millions of people use the
software every day. You can use
Drive, Docs, Sheets, and Slides to
perform the following tasks: • Write
letters and reports • Crunch numbers
and create online data entry forms •
Give presentations • Collaborate
online with classmates and colleagues
• Convert Microsoft Office documents
to Google formats, and vice versa •
Print documents, drawings, and
spreadsheets • Export PDFs • Make pie
charts, bar charts, and simple tables
• Publish documents and spreadsheets
online using the new Google Sites
After covering registration, file
creation and other basics, Google
Drive and Docs In 30 Minutes (2nd
Edition) zeroes in on the most
important time-saving tips and
productivity tools. Highlights

include: • Converting files between
Microsoft Office and Google formats.
• Best practices for organizing files
in Google Drive. • What to expect
with collaboration and sharing. • The
pros and cons of Google’s mobile apps
for Drive, Docs, Sheets, and Slides.
• Accessing older versions of files.
• How to publish your documents to
the Web for colleagues or members of
the public to view. • Functions,
sorting and filtering in Google
Sheets (with examples). • Using
Google Forms to gather data. • Google
Slides: Is it a suitable alternative
to Microsoft PowerPoint? • Working
with offline files. • Downloading
third-party apps. The tone of Google
Drive and Docs In 30 Minutes is
friendly and easy to understand, with
lots of step-by-step instructions,
screenshots, and examples. The guide
can be used by anyone with a PC, Mac,
or Chromebook. It also includes
instructions for using Drive, Docs,
Sheets, and Slides on Android and iOS
phones and tablets. Google Drive and
Docs In 30 Minutes, 2nd Edition is
authored by Ian Lamont, an awardwinning technology and business
journalist. He has written several
books in the "In 30 Minutes" series,
including Dropbox In 30 Minutes,
Twitter In 30 Minutes, and Excel
Basics In 30 Minutes. Here's what
readers are saying about Google Drive
& Docs In 30 Minutes: “I am so glad
this was made! I've been using Google
Docs for a while now and have been
encouraging my teacher colleagues to
do so as well to facilitate
collaboration. It has become my go-to
text book to help new users
understand quickly. If you're new to
Google Drive or Google Documents,
this will help you. If you're
experienced, and want something to
help those who come to you with
questions, this is a nice tool to
help them remember what you show
them. I highly recommend it.” “I just
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got a new position that requires
record keeping. Having used Google
Docs in the past, I decided to update
my knowledge. I googled "Docs for
dummies" and this was one of the
results. I liked the concept that the
title implies - a concise guide that
will distill what I need and allow me
to complete a task quickly” “A clear
and concise explanation of how to
navigate your way through google
docs.” “Excellent introduction to
Google drive. Well researched, easy
to read, nicely organized.”
Backroads & Byways of Northern
California: Drives, Day Trips and
Weekend Excursions (Backroads &
Byways) Michele Bigley 2012-05-07

Take to the road and explore the
"other" Northern California, with its
rugged beauty, small-town ambience,
and, of course, all that wine.
Covering not just Wine Country,
Backroads & Byways of Northern
California takes you places the other
guides don’t know about. From her
base in San Francisco, Michele Bigley
has the inside knowledge of a local
and the keen eye of a seasoned travel
writer; she shows you the best spots
and the best, most interesting routes
to reach them. Each chapter’s
itinerary is a new adventure. Take to
the road and explore the other
Northern California, with its rugged
beauty, small-town ambience, and, of
course, all that wine.
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